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Hi,

This note is to show my support for the Juliet Solar Project Case No: 20-1760-EL-BGN in the Weston Ohio Area.

I believe this project will be a direct benefit plus an indirect benefit to our area. It will not only be financial gain for
the people who will have the area developed, its neighbors and the school and county but a renewable source of
energy which is very important.

My wife and I believe that this project is important to this area and lend our support for it.

Regards

Becky and Paul Chamberlin
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